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The Garden of Abdul Gasazi 1979 When the dog he is
caring for runs away from Alan into the forbidden garden
of a retired dog-hating magician, a spell seems to be
cast over the contrary dog.
If You Give a Cat a Cupcake Laura Numeroff 2008-09-30 If
you give a cat a cupcake, he'll ask for some sprinkles
to go with it. When you give him the sprinkles, he might
spill some on the floor. Cleaning up will make him hot,
so you'll give him a bathing suit . . . and that's just
the beginning! The lovable cat who first appeared in If
You Give a Pig a Party now has his very own book!
Written in the tradition of the bestselling If You Give
a Mouse a Cookie, Laura Numeroff and Felicia Bond's
newest story will show everyone that Cat is where it's
at!
Llama Llama Red Pajama. Board Book 2015-05-05 Llama
Llama's tale of nighttime drama has charmed readers as a
classic hardcover for a full decade. For the first time,
Anna Dewdney's infectious rhyming text and expressive
artwork are available for the youngest of readers in
this board book edition.
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El Expreso Polar Chris Van Allsburg 1988 En Nochebuena
la capacidad de imaginar no tiene barreras, un niño nos
recuerda que los sueños se pueden cumplir.
Selections from the Polar Express Glen Ballard
2010-09-01 This beautiful, collectible souvenir folio
features eight pages of more than 30 full-color scenes
from the film. Titles: Believe * Here Comes Santa Claus
(Right Down Santa Claus Lane) * It's Beginning to Look a
Lot Like Christmas * The Polar Express * Rockin' on Top
of the World * Santa Claus Is Comin' to Town * Silver
Bells * Spirit of the Season * When Christmas Comes to
Town * Winter Wonderland.
The Polar Express 2015 A magical train ride on Christmas
Eve takes a boy to the North Pole to receive a special
gift from Santa Claus.
Murder On The Orient Express Agatha Christie
The Polar Express Chris Van Allsburg 2009 Late on
Christmas Eve, after the town has gone to sleep, a boy
boards a mysterious train that waits for him: the Polar
Express bound for the North Pole. When he arrives there,
Santa offers him any gift he desires. The boy modestly
asks for one bell from the reindeer's harness. It turns
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out to be a very special gift, for only believers in
Santa can hear it ring. "Magical glowing double spread
pictures . . . an original and memorable book." Guardian "Evocative, realist pastels and atmospheric
text." - Sunday Times "A thrilling tale." - Independent
Love Matt de la Peña 2018 Illustrations and easy-to-read
text celebrate the bonds of love that connect us all.
Probuditi! Chris Van Allsburg 2006 On his birthday,
Calvin and his friend Rodney see a magician perform,
then copy him by hypnotizing Calvin's little sister, but
the joke is on them when they are unable to snap her out
of it.
Polar Express Madison Smith 2018-11-22 Polar Express:
The Coloring Book: is guaranteed to be a holiday hit
providing 30 HD black and white vector illustrations
that combine both the literary classic and the
theatrical movie in one fun and engaging interactive
book. 60 pages, printed on 80g white paper with one
image per page (no backside printing) to prevent bleed
through. Ages 6 and up. Also includes a preview to The
Grinch Coloring Book 2019. Excellent holiday gift,
Christmas stocking stuffer, and creative way to build on
the excitement of the holiday season. Also bring on
board to the Polar Express real train ride and get
signatures from the cast!
Pitch Perfect (movie tie-in) Mickey Rapkin 2012-09-04 A
musical tale of collegiate a cappella filled of high
notes, high drama, and high jinks that inspired the hit
films Pitch Perfect and Pitch Perfect 2. Get ready to be
pitch slapped. The roots of unaccompanied vocal music
stretch all the way back to Gregorian chants of the
Middle Ages, and collegiate a cappella is over a century
old. But what was once largely an Ivy League phenomenon
has, in the past twenty years, exploded. And it’s not
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what you think. Though the blue blazers and khakis may
remain, a cappella groups at colleges across the country
have become downright funky. In Pitch Perfect,
journalist Mickey Rapkin follows a season in a cappella
through all its twists and turns, covering the
breathtaking displays of vocal talent, the groupies
(yes, there are a cappella groupies), the rock-star
partying, and all the bitter rivalries. Rapkin brings
you into the world of collegiate a cappella
characters—from movie-star looks and celebrity-size egos
to a troubled new singer with the megawatt voice.
Including encounters with a cappella alums like John
Legend and Diane Sawyer and fans from Prince to
presidents, Rapkin shows that a cappella isn’t for the
faint of heart—or lungs. Sure to strike a chord with
fans of Glee and The Sing-Off, this raucous story of a
cappella rock stars shows that sometimes, to get that
perfect harmony, you have to embrace a little discord.
Books in Spanish for Children and Young Adults Isabel
Schon 1993 This installment covers books published
mainly since 1989. Citations are grouped by subject
within sections according to country, from Argentina to
Venezuela. The author has rated each entry as to
artistic and literary appeal, and provides general grade
level, ISBN and price. Appendices include contact data
for book dealers in Spanish-speaking countries and the
US. Annotation copyright by Book News, Inc., Portland,
OR
The Artist Who Painted a Blue Horse Eric Carle
2020-05-05 A brilliant new Eric Carle picture book for
the artist in us all Every child has an artist inside
them, and this vibrant picture book from Eric Carle will
help let it out. The artist in this book paints the
world as he sees it, just like a child. There's a red
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crocodile, an orange elephant, a purple fox and a polkadotted donkey. More than anything, there's imagination.
Filled with some of the most magnificently colorful
animals of Eric Carle's career, this tribute to the
creative life celebrates the power of art.
Croc and Bird Alexis Deacon 2013 When two abandoned eggs
hatch two very different creatures emerge. Can a bird
and a crododile grow up as brothers?
The Polar Express Chris Van Allsburg 2010-09 Late on
Christmas Eve a boy boards a mysterious train that waits
for him: the Polar Express bound for the North Pole.
When he arrives there, Santa offers him any gift he
desires. The boy modestly asks for one bell from the
reindeer's harness. It turns out to be a very special
gift, for only believers in Santa can hear it ring.
Heart of the Mummy Tommy Donbavand 2010-02 Luke, Cleo,
and Resus battle millions of spiders as they attempt to
retrieve the heart of an ancient mummy, which is the
third relic Luke needs to escape Scream Street and take
his terrified parents home.
Lo correcto y lo incorrecto 2005
Olivia V.C. Andrews 2011-02-08 Olivia always knew her
younger sister would get into trouble. but she never
realized the undercurrents of disaster would grow to a
raging flood.... Olivia was always the sensible one. The
responsible sister. She took after their father, a man
as cold and driven as the Cape Cod wind, a man possessed
by an inner need to be respected and successful. She
would be the one to take over his million-dollar
businesses. She would become the unwavering compass and
resilient caretaker of the Logan family -- whether she
wanted to or not. But Belinda belonged only to herself.
Flighty, flirtatious, and possessed of a beauty that
promised her a privileged life, Belinda was lavished
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with attention. Mother and Father, family friends, boys
from school, they all adored Belinda. And as she matured
into a young woman, her beauty became even more
haunting. She vowed never to grow up, to remain forever
an enchanting little girl to be worshiped and cared for.
Then came that fateful night, when Olivia was awakened
by the low whistle of the wind off the ocean...a whistle
that became an unearthly wail coming from Belinda's
bedroom. It was the tragic night that their father would
forbid them to speak of ever again. The night they would
never forget. The night that would send generations of
Logans down an unavoidable path of lies, deceit, and
heartbreak.
Marvin K. Mooney Will You Please Go Now! Dr. Seuss
2013-10-22 Dr. Seuss has always been welcome in every
reader's home, but in this Bright and Early Book
classic, Marvin K. Mooney's welcome has been worn out!
In merry verse and illustrations, Marvin is asked to
leave by every conceivable means of transportation. He
can leave by lion's tail or stamp himself and go by
mail. By stilts or Crunk-Car or Zumble-Zay, it's time
that Marvin was on his way. Will Marvin ever get the
hint? Combining brief and funny stories, easy words,
catchy rhythm, and lively illustrations, Bright and
Early Books are an ideal way to introduce the joys of
reading to children.
Oh, Say Can You Say? Dr. Seuss 2013-11-05 Tongue
twisters abound in this classic Dr. Seuss Beginner Book!
"Bed Spreaders spread spreads on beds. Bread Spreaders
spread butter on breads. And that Bed Spreader better
watch out how he's spreading . . . or that Bread
Spreader's sure going to butter his bedding." This
riotous collection weaves together a wonderment of words
designed to twist the lips. Wordsmiths and beginning
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readers will love Oh Say Can You Say? and treasure
tackling these tangled tongue teasers. Originally
created by Dr. Seuss, Beginner Books encourage children
to read all by themselves, with simple words and
illustrations that give clues to their meaning.
Under a Pole Star Stef Penney 2017-09-05 Sometimes you
have to travel to the farthest edge of the world in
order to find your true place in it... A panoramic
historical epic and an unforgettable love story from the
author of The Tenderness of Wolves, for fans of Kristin
Hannah, Sarah Perry, and Barbara Kingsolver A whaler's
daughter, Flora Mackie first crossed the Arctic Circle
at the age of twelve. Years later, in 1892,
determination and chance lead her back to northern
Greenland as a scientist at the head of a British
expedition, defying the expectations of those who
believe a woman has no place in that harsh world.
Geologist Jakob de Beyn was raised in Manhattan.
Yearning for wider horizons, he joins a rival
expedition. Jakob and Flora's paths cross. It is a
fateful meeting, where passion and ambition collide and
an irresistible attraction is born. The violent extremes
of the north obsess them both: perpetual night and
endless day; frozen seas and coastal meadows, and the
strange, maddening pull it exerts on the people trying
to make their mark on its vast expanses - a pursuit of
glory whose outcome will reverberate for years to come.
Bad Day at Riverbend Chris Van Allsburg 1995 When
Sheriff Hardy investigates the source of a brilliant
light and shiny slime afflicting Riverbend, he finds
that the village is becoming part of a child's coloring
book streaked with greasy crayons.
All Aboard the Polar Express Chris Van Allsburg 2004 A
train-shaped board book brings the new holiday movie,
el-expreso-polar

4/6

The Polar Express, to life for the youngest of fans.
The Alphabet Theatre Proudly Presents the Z was Zapped
Chris Van Allsburg 1987 Depicts how A was in an
avalanche, B was badly bitten, C was cut to ribbons, and
the other letters of the alphabet suffered similar
mishaps.
The Polar Bear Express Debbie Dadey 2015-05-19 Wanting
to help a lost baby polar bear return home, Kiki Coral
and her mermaid friends worry that the cost of the
bear's transportation will prevent them from seeing a
concert performance of their favorite boy band.
Simultaneous and eBook.
What was I Scared Of? 2009 The narrator is frightened by
a pair of pale green pants with no one inside that seems
to be following him, until the two meet and discover
that they have nothing to fear. Features illustrations
that glow in the dark.
Did I Ever Tell You How Lucky You Are? Read & Listen
Edition Dr. Seuss 2013-11-05 Dr. Seuss’s irrepressible
optimism is front and center in Did I Ever Tell You How
Lucky You Are? “When you think things are bad, when you
feel sour and blue, when you start to get mad . . .you
should do what I do!” So begins the terrific advice of
the wise old man in the Desert of Drize. This classic
book provides the perfect antidote for readers of all
ages who are feeling a bit down in the dumps. Thanks to
Dr. Seuss’s trademark rhymes and signature
illustrations, readers will, without a doubt, realize
just how lucky they truly are. This Read & Listen
edition contains audio narration.
Murder on the Orient Express Agatha Christie 1988
The Mysteries of Harris Burdick Chris Van Allsburg 1996
Enigmatic drawings invite the reader to invent his or
her own stories to explain each scene.
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Stink and the Great Guinea Pig Express Megan McDonald
2010-01-01 In honor of Judy Moody's younger "bother,"
the creators of the award-winning series introduce
Stink's solo adventures, with tales enhanced by a series
of comic strips, drawn by Stink himself, that are
interspersed throughout.
In a People House Theo. Dr LeSieg 1972 Easy-to-read
rhyme cites a number of common household items.
Does a Kangaroo Have a Mother, Too? Eric Carle
2005-03-15 Of course they do -- just like me and you!
From baby kangaroos, called joeys, to baby elephants,
called calfs, every kind of animal has a mother. Inside
this playful and colorful book you will see all sorts of
different babies with their mothers, all with one thing
in common: Their mothers love them very, very much -just like your mother loves you! Come right in and meet
the family -- the animal family, that is -- in words and
pictures by Eric Carle.
Miracle on 10th Street Madeleine L'Engle 2019-10-29
Celebrate the season with this beautiful and inspiring
collection of thoughtful reflections on Christmas from
the bestselling author of A Wrinkle in Time. For more
than seventy years, Madeleine L’Engle’s writing have
delighted and inspired readers. In her stories, essays,
poems, journal entries, and letters, she returned again
and again to the beauty of Christmas, illuminating the
holiday with her singular insight and imagination.
Miracle on 10th Street includes excerpts from her most
cherished works, reflecting on Advent, Incarnation,
Epiphany, mystery, and redemption. In these pages,
L’Engle points to the marvels and curiosities that fill
everyday life. And, as always, she shows herself to be a
one-woman force for celebration—fully believing that
delight and wonder must mark the life of anyone who sees
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God’s love at work.
The Whales' Song Dyan Sheldon 2009-10-05 Enthralled by
her grandmother's story of seeing and hearing whales
singing in the sea long ago, Lilly hopes to see them
herself and to hear their mysterious songs.
Ben's Dream Chris Van Allsburg 1997-01 While he should
be studying for a geography test, Ben dreams about a
voyage around the world.
Fancy Nancy and the Posh Puppy Jane O'Connor 2007-03-27
Fancy Nancy is back! And when her family decides to get
a dog, she's certain she can be fancier than ever. After
all, a papillon—a small, delicate, fluffy dog—is the
ultimate accessory. But her family wants a large, plain
dog. How unglamorous! With Fancy Nancy's trademark humor
and warmth, Nancy discovers that real fanciness does not
depend simply on appearance but more on a genuine joie
de vivre, which is a fancy phrase for having lots of
fun.
The Art of the Polar Express Mark Cotta Vaz 2004-11-11
The Art of The Polar Express celebrates the
transformation of Chris Van Allsburg's celebrated
children's book The Polar Express into a full-length,
animated feature film through a fascinating collection
of concept art, production storyboards, and computergenerated renderings. Production designer Doug Chiang
shares his original, never-before-seen artwork that
evolved into the final motion picture. Weaving these
pieces together are candid interviews with the starstudded cast and crew, including Robert Zemeckis and his
team of filmmaking visionaries, that deliver rare
insight into the film as they divulge the secrets behind
their creative process.
The Stranger Chris Van Allsburg 1986 The enigmatic
origins of the stranger that Farmer Bailey hits with his
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truck and brings home to recuperate seem to have a
mysterious relation to the weather. Could he be Jack
Frost? "The author-illustrator has woven a thread of
fantasy in and around his realistic illustrations to
give the reader, once again, a story that stays in the
imagination." -- Horn Book
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Heart of the Mummy Tommy Donbavand 2010 Luke, Cleo, and
Resus battle millions of spiders as they attempt to
retrieve the heart of an ancient mummy, which is the
third relic Luke needs to escape Scream Street and take
his terrified parents home.
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